
Nursery Newsletter – WC: 12th May 2025.
A great fifth week back – finally a normal week! This week, we have enjoyed 

reading the story, ‘Teeny Weeny Tadpole’ by Sheridan Cain. Whilst reading the 

story, we have discuss the life cycle of a tadpole. Can you explain the four 

different steps to a Tadpole’s Life Cycle to your grown up? We have created our 

own Tadpole Life Cycle using paper plates, we have used our playdough to 

create tadpoles, froglets and frogs and we have even cut and stuck some 

pictres and placed them onto the life cycle. For our Maths learning this week, 

we have been focusing on sharing between two equal groups. We have 

practiced using different objects around our classroom, and shared them using 

two hoops, one for me and one for you.

Nursery Phonics:

Can you show your grown-ups 
these sounds you have learnt 

this week?

Song of the Week:

Scan here to 
listen to a bedtime 

story! 

Link to the Story: 

https://tinyurl.co

m/3bsufm4c

Some activities you could try at home with your 
child this week:

• Practice putting on your coat.
• Read a book in a funny place for example under 

a table.
• Count as you walk down and up the stairs.

https://tinyurl.com/mcedwr9a

https://tinyurl.com

/3echnbpm
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